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At First Adventure we believe that creating a culture of caring in children’s earliest years 

builds a foundation for caring. Children begin caring for themselves, caring for each other, 

and caring for the community at large.  

 

 
Visit Our Website at: www.firstadventure.ca 

 
Bridge Street Campus: 613-962-3474 

Georges Vanier Campus: 613-969-8316 or 613-848-6063 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.firstadventure.ca/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2024-25 school year is now underway and we 

are planning for all of the upcoming PA Days for the 

school aged children at Georges Vanier.  If you will 

be in need of PA Day care for your school aged child, 

please contact Brittany at 613-969-8316 to inquire 

about space. 

Upcoming PA Days include: 

Monday, March 31 

Friday, May 30 

Friday, June 27 

 

 

The nicer weather will soon be here which means the 

children will be outdoors at the end of day.   

We ask that parents leave messages for the 

educators on Seesaw regarding any changes to pickup 

after 4:00 p.m. as there will be no one in the office 

to answer the phone and relay messages.  

 

 

 

 

First Adventure has made some staffing changes as 

we prepare for Debbie’s retirement.  Please welcome 

Lori Beaudry as the new Executive Director and 

Brittany Simpson as the new Site Supervisor at 

Georges Vanier.  Both Lori and Brittany started their 

new roles effective March 3, 2025  

 

 

 

 

 

March 10-17 

The school aged program will be running a full day 

program for the March Break.  If you are in need 

of care for your school aged child, please contact 

Lori Beaudry at 613-962-3474. 

First Adventure will be celebrating Debbie’s 

retirement on Thursday, April 10th from 3:30 to 5:30.  

Please make sure you stop into the toddler room (on 

the left side of the foyer as you come in) to enjoy a 

piece of cake and give Debbie your well wishes. 

 

 


